
Dear Parent/Guardian, 24th July 2023

GCE (A’Level) Results Day: Thursday 17th August 2023

This year’s results day for Year 13 pupils will take place on Thursday 17th August 2023,

starting at 8am. Pupils can come into school to collect results up until 10.30am. If they are

unable to collect due to being on holiday, a stamped addressed envelope can be left in

reception and these can be sent out in the post (these results will not arrive on the same day

as they can not be posted until the 17th). However, students will be able to check online for

their results and see if they have been successful in their next steps.

Results will be given out in the school library and pupils should enter school through the

main reception and follow the one way system. There will be staff to support and guide

pupils through this process and laptops will be available to access clearing etc should the

need arise.

After receiving their results, pupils will be asked by nominated staff what their next steps

will be, and where they will be continuing their journey, for example which university,

apprenticeship or work they will be going on to.

If you have any queries please feel free to contact me by email at:

l.liddle-McGhee@neat.org.uk or Mrs Bennett c.bennett@neatat.org.uk .

Yours sincerely,

Ms Liddle-McGhee

Year 11 Lead
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